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ANNOUNCEMENT IN RELATION TO OPENING
OF MELBOURNE BRANCH

The board of directors of Bank of Communications Co., Ltd. (the “Bank”) hereby announces that the
Melbourne Branch of the Bank has been officially opened in Melbourne, Australia on local time
12 December 2018. The Melbourne Branch is the 22nd offshore banking units of the Bank and is also
the 3rd branch of the Bank opened in Australia after the Sydney Branch and the Brisbane Branch.
The establishment of the Melbourne Branch will provide a new foothold in the Australian market and
enhance the capability of the Bank in providing quality financial services for Chinese and Australian
corporate customers.
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